Item AU 17/19 referred from Audit Committee minutes of 3 April 2017
AU 1719 LOCAL CODE OF CORPORATE GOVERNANCE

Further to Minute AU 17/11 of the Audit Committee held on 23 January 2017, the
joint report of the Chief Executive and the Director of Central Services set out details
of the proposed revision of the Local Code of Corporate Governance following a
detailed review of the current code. This had included an internal audit ‘gap
analysis’ to identify areas where the current Local Code had not met the
requirements of the framework document ‘Delivering Good Governance in Local
Government Framework 2016’. Additionally, attention was drawn to a number of
requirements linked to provisions in the Council’s Constitution which was also under
review.

RECOMMENDED: That the amended Local Code for Corporate Governance, as
attached to the report, be commended for adoption by the Council.
*Referred to Council



